FELLOWSHIP COMMITTEE NOTES
By Carol Urm

August 15th, we looked back on a hot and relatively wet summer.  The fun we had at our Road Rally/Scavenger hunt stands out.  Colleen Crawford did a great job of organizing this event.  We look forward to and plan on repeating this event.  Everyone had a pleasant day and have lots of humorous tales to tell about their excursions.  We will be ordering better weather though, for example, less than 102 degrees.


The Blueberry Pancake brunch was delicious, and well attended.  Evelyn Clayton won a clock decorated with blueberries for her list of 403 words made from the letters in “Blueberry Pancakes” Cathie Strauss cam in second with – get this – 402 words!  Alas, no second prize.

Our September covered dish dinner on Sunday the 18th will be a combination effort of Christian Education and Fellowship.  A “RALLY DAY” theme will feature a “Build Your Own Sundae” dessert.  Everyone is welcome to come and enjoy!  Come celebrate the onset of a great fall lineup of activities.


On October 16th, the Stewardship Dinner will serve as the monthly dinner.

Breakfast Salt Shakers

August 29th at the Jackson Diner at 9:30 AM. 

September 5th at the Cross Mill Diner (corner of Cross St. and Rte.9) 
September 26th – location to be announced

